[bookmark: _b4pbrjsam1c9]Trimester 1 Parent/Teacher Conferences
Woodbury Middle School Parent/Teacher In Person & Virtual Conferences are being held this week:
Monday,  October 18th from 3:30-7:30pm, In Person
Tuesday,  October 19th  from 3:30-7:30pm, via Zoom

Monday October 18th - In person conferences. Teachers will be available to meet with parents in person in their classrooms. Parents do not need to sign up for a time. It is on a first come first serve basis. Each conference will be 5 minutes in length.   

Tuesday October 19th - Virtual Conferences -  See below for link and instructions.  
We are using PTCFast, the program used by our elementaries, to facilitate scheduling of Zoom virtual conferences for our Trimester 1 parent/teacher conferences. 

Simply, click here to schedule a conference. 

Each appointment slot is 7 minutes long. PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS ONLY FOR CURRENT Trimester 1 classes/students.
 
You may find that the teacher with whom you wish to speak to has already been booked up. If this is the case, please reach out to that teacher over email to arrange a phone conference for another time. Staff contact information can be found here.

Please note that conferences are optional. If you do not have specific concerns or questions, you may not need to sign-up for a conference at this time. 

If you need an interpreter or would like to meet with your student’s counselor for a conference, please contact your student’s counselor directly:
6th Grade - Brittany Kwallek, bkwallek@sowashco.org, 651-425-4533
7th grade - Rebecca Crislip, rcrislip@sowashco.org, 651-425-4512
8th Grade A-L - Rebecca Crislip, rcrislip@sowashco.org, 651-425-4512
8th Grade M-Z - Brittany Kwallek, bkwallek@sowashco.org, 651-425-4533

If you have any further questions about Trimester 1 Conferences, please contact the Woodbury Middle School Front Office at 651-425-4500.
